
Circular No. P-18/22              Date: 02.06.2022 

 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from DAV, BRS Nagar! 

Summer Break has started for the students w.e.f. 1st June, 2022 and we have planned to occupy the 

energetic minds through fun filled activities and little academics while staying at home. The school 

stopped printing Holidays Home Work booklets for sharing with the students almost eight years back and 

instead started sharing the homework through the School Website. The simple logic behind it is to save 

the green cover and to reduce our carbon footprints. We are thankful to you for supporting the green 

initiatives of the school.   

Please note: 

● The Holidays Home Work has been designed to gainfully engage the students. 

● Reading is an integral part of the Home Work, so encourage your wards to read books. This time 

parents are also requested to read books along with their wards and be good role models for them. 

● Holidays Home Work carries a lot of academic importance and in order to encourage the students 

to use their creativity and ingenuity, it has been decided to display the work of the students on the 

reopening of the school. The display will include Portfolios, Scrap Books, Art Integrated 

Activities in various subjects, Creative Writing and Art and Craft Work done by the students. 

Parents will be invited to the school to see the excellent work put on display to motivate the 

students for good work. 

● Make your wards observe the things around them critically and take steps to bring about 

improvements wherever possible. 

● The students of today are the future policy makers, so involve them in decision making and also 

make them accountable for their choices/decisions, as it will develop in them a sense of 

responsibility. 

● If you are planning to go on a vacation then make your ward carry a pocket diary where he/she can 

note down his/her experiences/observations/learnings.  

We are working with an aim to inculcate a good value system in the students and together we can achieve 

our goals easily.  

Your Cooperation is solicited. Happy Vacation! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal              

 


